Fort Oglethorpe Kiwanis September 29, 2017 5-41 website www.fortokiwanis.org

Fort Oglethorpe Kiwanis met on September 29 at Park Place Restaurant with 13 members and 1 guests with Kim presiding.

We presented a check to Robert Keith of the Fort Oglethorpe Rec Association for \$5000

Jeff gave the inspiration moment

Socks for vets will continue next week. (money to Chris or white socks)

Tuesday was Back Blessings and PR, Greg and Dwight helped

Board meeting

12/15 11am-8pm on a Friday we will do bell ringing at Walmart

We will be moving from the warehouse soon the parade stuff to a TBA location.

Dwight installed our new officers

Upcoming events

October 26 Governor's visit - at Western Sizzlin at Collegedale. Exit 11 November 7 club doing Thanksgiving Backpack Blessings November 14 Rick Honeycutt golf Match. Recruit teams and sponsors. December 9 is the Fort Oglethorpe Christmas parade with fireworks



If you have items for the weekly newsletter send them to Dwight at dwight@dwightwatt.com
If your email address is changing send Dwight your new address so you will keep getting the newsletter.

Kiwanis is a global organization of volunteers dedicated to improving the world, one child and one community at a time.